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16th October 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Night Owls Visit - Photo Orders 

If your child was in school on the day that the Night Owls team visited, they will have 
had the opportunity for their photo to be taken with Whisper the Owl. The proofs have 
been received and will come home with your child today. 

If you would like to place an order, please complete the details on the proof card and 
return this to school in the envelope provided - clearly marked with your child's name 
and class, with the correct payment enclosed. The school office will unfortunately not 
be able to give change.  

The deadline for returning orders is Friday 3rd November 2023.  

The envelopes will be collected by Night Owls shortly after the deadline date and we will 
let you know when the photos are back. 

Kind regards, 

Hamstel Infant School & Nursery 
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